Here are pictures of the polo and T-shirts that are available prior to the Canadians in Whitewood next year. The offer presented is so that a person can pick the size and any color of the 16 samples on display. The thought of wearing the items worn would advertise the up and coming Canadians. Anyone interested in buying the product contact your club rep with the money for the purchase. All shirts will be given out at the early tournaments. The President or selected person should contact all members or interested people whom would like the color available. There will be shirts available at the tournament but in fewer color choices

Contact Dale if you need more information or help 

